
 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Technician License Preparation Classes 

 

The Technician License Preparation classes will begin again in a few weeks, says Doug Wilson (KH7DQ).  

Two classes will be offered.  One will be held over a six-week period via Zoom and the other will be an 

accelerated in-person version.  Both classes are free except for the $15 exam fee at the end of each class. 

Technician License Preparation Class via Zoom (6-weeks) 

This class will be conducted twice-a-week for an hour each, over a six-week period via Zoom.  Instructors 

will cover all of the questions in the Technician License question pool, explain each question-and-answer, 

and answer student questions.   All materials will be provided, including all of the questions in the 

question pool and additional study materials and related references.   

Accelerated Technician License preparation Class (2 days) 

This 2-day course is not for the faint of heart.  It requires students to do considerable self-preparation 

work prior to the 2-day class.  This Includes taking multiple on-line practice exams, prior to the 2-day 

concentrated class sessions.  During the in-person class sessions, the instructors will review all of the 

questions in the Technician License question pool, explain each question-and-answer, and answer 

student questions.  This will be followed by a review of the presented materials prior to taking the exam 

on the second day. 

Please contact Doug Wilson at douscelle@aol.com to get more information about these classes, dates 

and times, and to sign up. 
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